

July 10, 2024

Mr. Edward Hemminger, Chairperson Town of Farmington Planning Board 1000 County Road 8 Farmington, New York 14425

Dear Mr. Hemminger,

I am the Founder and CEO of New Energy Works and the landowner to the south of the property recently acquired by Sky Solar. Upon hearing the concerns of the local residents, my coworkers and I realized we could be of some help by offering a bit of additional land to the west of the original right-of-way, allowing more buffer between the residential neighborhood and the new road.

We have reviewed the proposed road location as submitted by LaBella and think this is a good direction for everyone. We hope this alleviates at least some of the stress of Sky Solar's proposal. I withhold final approval until all the documents are in order, but do not expect any delay or objection on our part.

Sincerely,

jonathan orpin
Founder and CEO
New Energy Works









